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To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Oppose Northern Pass
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Marcia Keller

28 Clover Mill Lane
Lyme, NH 03768

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

| feel that the transmission lines and towers are aesthetically unacceptable for our beautiful state and
will detract from the tourist economy as well as ruining NH environment for the residents who love it so
much. Do not turn New Hampshire into New Jersey!

Also the high power lines are potentially dangerous to wildlife and people who live near the towers.
This is a terrible idea fueled by greed and money and no one is caring about the natural beauty of our
state. This is sickening that you are not thinking ahead to alternative energy sources instead of these
prehistoric towers and above ground lines.

Sincerely,
Marcia Keller
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